COMMITTEE REPORT

Committee name: Communications
Date submitted: 1/4/06

Highlights for the upcoming month: review of current program communications
Last meeting date: 1/4/06

Attendees: Jeff Cohen, Kate Flory, Janet Kagan, Ann Kendall, Debbie Hepp

Summary of discussion(s): 
newsletter  Last year’s newsletter was reviewed and an outline of content determined for the next issue, which will be inserted in the April 23 Chapel Hill News. We are looking at an electronic delivery as well, with a smaller number distributed through the regular mail.

website An update was provided on the status of the two remaining sections of the website to be completed: archives and collections. Steve is currently in the process of compiling the information for these sections.  

communications plan We reviewed existing marketing tools and determined that brainstorming sessions with the entire commission would be the most effective way to enhance communications for the individual programs. Over the next two commission meetings we’ll review ideas to increase our promotions. These ideas will then translate into budget items for next year.

identity brochure  Using content from the website, a brochure will be developed to provide an overview to CHPAC. We will work to have this printed by AppleChill. Kate and I will work on content, which we'll share with this committee.

budget  We brainstormed additional projects which could be included in next year’s communications budget to build general awareness of the commission. We recommend including an advertising campaign in local newspapers, two postcard mailings to the entire list, and sponsorship of a public art seminar. 

Action items for full commission to consider: none

Future action items: none

Next meeting scheduled: none at present

Submitted by: Debbie Hepp

